ASLOCKTON PARISH COUNCIL
PRE – BUDGET FUNDING REQUESTS
Aslockton Parish Council will soon be putting together the budget for 2018/2019. To help plan for the forthcoming year it would be helpful if village organisations seeking support for a project, or to hold an event, could submit requests for consideration before the meeting at which the budget is discussed. 

The form below will give the parish council appropriate details needed for admin purposes and the information from which to base a decision. Grants will be awarded to groups and organisations who are able to demonstrate benefit to the parish.

Please return your form and any supplementary information to the parish clerk by the 31st December 2017. APC cannot guarantee that funding will be allocated, however each application will be considered on individual merit at the January parish council meeting.

Mrs M Sharratt

Clerk to Aslockton Parish Council

The Cottage,

Chapel Street,

Orston. 

NG13 9NL

Email: aslocktonpc@gmail.com
